
PROPOSED UPGRADE OF EXISTING PEDESTRIAN CROSSING –  
ST JOHNS ROAD, CLACTON ON SEA 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

Summary of the Location 
St Johns Road Clacton On Sea - The crossing is approximately 185 metres 
east of Constable Avenue on St Johns Road, Clacton On Sea. 
 
Reasons for the Proposed Changes 
Renewal of this Crossing is a part of a refurbishment programme of technology 
across Essex. The project involves replacing existing equipment with new Extra 
Low Voltage (ELV) LED technology. By using the latest technology, power 
savings and efficiency can be achieved. 
                                            
The existing pedestrian signals (the red and green man display) are located on 
the far side of the crossing to indicate when a pedestrian may proceed to cross 
the road. 
 
Benefits of the Proposed Changes 
This renewal has provided an opportunity to revise the controlled pedestrian 
crossing at this location to comply with current guidance and Disability 
Discrimination Act best practice. To comply with these requirements, the 
proposed changes are shown on drawing number: 685616-04PX06-51-001 
 


